
Doing Business in Cape Town and the Western Cape: FAQs

1. 	 Has Coronavirus been reported in Cape Town and the Western Cape? 
Yes, but it is being monitored closely. Please consult the Western Cape Government’s Coronavirus Website for the latest status 
updates on Coronavirus in the region.

2.	 Is Cape Town and the Western Cape prepared for the Coronavirus? 
Yes, Cape Town and the Western Cape region has high healthcare standards, and the situation is being constantly monitored by a 
team of experts. 

3.	 What can I do to ensure the safety of my employees? 
Creating awareness, maintaining a clean and healthy work environment, and encouraging personal hygiene best practices are 
key to ensuring the wellbeing of your employees and minimising the spread of germs. Please see the Western Cape Government 
Department of Health educational poster that can be downloaded, printed and shared in public areas with employees. 

4.	 I currently cannot travel – can I still speak to Wesgro about investing in the region? 
Yes, Wesgro’s team of investment professionals remain ready to support your investment queries via multiple channels that do not 
require physical interactions. These include: Skype; Zoom; Teleconferencing; WhatsApp and telephonic discussions. Please feel 
free to outline your investment query to the following: invest@wesgro.co.za.

5.	 My business is suffering from the impact of Coronavirus, who can I speak to? 
Please feel free to send a mail to Wesgro’s Business Growth Services team detailing your current situation and how 
the virus is affecting your business. The team will make all attempts possible (within our capabilities) to assist you.  
Please email invest@wesgro.co.za.
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